
Email 170420 from SK Transport re site H72 
 
From: Michael Kitching  
Sent: 17 April 2020 15:33 
To: AnneStorah;  TonyBlackburn; Hilton, Warren; Alan Ashworth ; ianblord ; Richard Lester; Paul 
Williams; 
Subject: Edenfield Community Neighbourhood Forum - Proposed Residential Allocation to the west 
of Market Street, Edenfield (site H72) 
  
Dear Anne, Tony, Warren,  
  
Firstly we hope that you and your respective families are safe and well during these challenging 
times.  
  
We are formally writing to you on behalf of the Edenfield Community Neighbourhood Forum for an 
update and response to a number of technical traffic, transport and highway queries that remain 
unanswered to date on Highways England matters. You will recall there was significant debate on 
the relationship of site H72 and the A56 at the EiP, which we and presumably the Inspector are still 
waiting for confirmation on. The October 2019 ‘Position Statement’ between Highways England and 
the Council appears to still not offer any definitive answers to the delivery of H72, and in parts 
contradicts previous submissions made by HE where significant concerns were raised over the 
impacts of any future works on the A56, and the delivery of residential development on the 
aforementioned site.  
  
Based on the above, and the information contained within our letter and all the written 
correspondence from Highways England, which is appended to our letter, we would be grateful for a 
clear and detailed response to the questions raised in this letter. It would be very useful for us to 
have a response on these matters on or before the 30th April please. 
  
We look forward to hearing from you in the near future. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Michael 
  
Michael Kitching 
Director 
  

 

Please click here for our current COVID-19 policy 
  
SK Transport Planning Ltd 
Albion Wharf, Manchester, M1 5LN 
 
  
 


